

Class – 5 English Assessment – 2

Time: 40 minutes Full Marks – 20

Read the following text and answer questions no. 1, and 2.

It was a hot summer day. A man was passing through a village. He sold caps to the villagers. He walked for miles and felt very tired. He sat under a big tree to take rest. He put his basket of caps beside him. He then fell asleep. There were monkeys in the tree. The monkeys saw the caps in the basket. They became curious. The monkeys came down from the tree and took away the caps. After some time, the man woke up. He found that there was no cap in the basket. He was surprised. He looked for the caps. Then heard some sound above his head. He looked up. He could not believe his eyes! The monkeys were wearing the caps. The cap seller became very worried. He did not know what to do. Suddenly he remembered that monkeys like to imitate. So he took off his own cap and threw it on the ground. The monkeys saw it. They also threw their caps on the ground. The cap – seller did not miss the chance. He at once collected the caps from the ground and quickly left the place.

1. Match the words in column A with their meaning in column B.

1x5=5

Column A	Column B	
a. Surprised	i.	eager to learn
b. Imitate	ii.	anxious
c. Pass	iii.	go on foot
d. Curious	iv.	amazed
e. Believe	v.	make copy
	vi.	cross
	vii.	trust

2. Answer the following questions.

1x5=5

- a. Why did the cap seller fall asleep?
- b. Why the basket was found empty?
- c. Why did the monkeys become curious?
- d. Why did the monkeys throw their caps on the ground?
- e. What is the central idea of the story?

3. Read the instructions about visiting a patient in a hospital. Then answer the following questions.

- Wash your hand and feet properly with soap.
- Put on mask.
- Put off your shoes.
- Don't take any kind of food from outside.
- Avoid too much talking with the patient.

Qı	uestions:	

a.	What should you put on before visiting a patient?	J
b.	Why shouldn't you take outside food?	2
C	How do you visit a patient?	7

4. Suppose, Arnob reads in class 5 in Glory Primary School. He lives in 8, Patuatuli Lane, Sadarghat, Dhaka with his father, Habibur Rahman and his mother Ayesha Rahman. His date of birth is 20 September, 2010. He enjoys painting, gardening and playing with friends at leisure. Now, fill up the forms with the given information.

	English Language Club Green Road, Dhaka	Photo
1. Name	:	
2. Father's Name	:	
3. Mother's Name	:	
4. Date of Birth	:	
5. Home Address	:	
6. School	:	
7. Class	:	
8. Hobbies	:	
9. Date:		Signature
7. Date		Signature

[*** Parents are requested to check the Assessment copy and send the images of student's copy with marks in this Mail ID: shoshi02@yahoo.com]